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President: Robert Finn
Vice-President: Patricia Williams
Treasurer: Robert Mayen
Recording Secretary: Betsy Masters
REMINDER: IF WAKE COUNTY SCHOOLS ARE CLOSED DUE TO INCLEMENT WEATHER THERE WILL BE NO MEETING. THIS IS FOR THE SAFETY OF OUR MEMBERS.

The next regular meeting will be held on Wednesday, June 14, 2017 and is scheduled to start at 12:45 PM in St. Bernadette’s Church Hall. 
Lunch: Potluck style. All members attending are asked to please bring a main dish, salad or dessert of their choice. If members do not bring something the food can run out before everyone is served. If your dish contains nuts or shellfish (shrimp, lobster, etc.) please put a label noting that on the dish.
If possible, place an emphasis on the main dishes. This will ensure that all attendees will have an equal chance to enjoy all the courses available. (If you do not usually cook some examples of things to buy and bring are a roast chicken, pizza, salad, etc.)
Thank you for your continued generosity in preparing this food for our pleasure.

JUNE SPEAKER-
Our speaker will be Mike Dorman, Director of the Military Missions in Action, located in Fuquay Varina. Mike Dorman is the Founder and Executive Director of MMIA. He retired from the United States Coast Guard in 1999 after serving for 20 years. After his retirement, Mike was a contractor in Wake County, North Carolina prior to starting MMIA in November 2007. In February of 2013 Mike was presented the 2012 Presidential Citizens Medal for his work completed within the community and for our veterans. The President of the United States presented Mike with this medal in Washington DC at the White House.

Please let any of the officers know of any specific programs or topics you would like to have our society learn more about through our monthly speakers.

President: Robert Finn


rfinn1@live.com
Vice-President: Patricia Williams

patwilliams42@gmail.com
Treasurer: Robert Mayen


mayen@nc.rr.com
Recording Secretary: Betsy Masters
betsy4829@gmail.com
Don’t forget to pick up your name tag on the way into the hall.

Please remember our members who are ill or in need of prayers in your prayers.

Remember the Adoration of the Blessed Sacrament in the Chapel every Wednesday and Friday from 9:30 a.m. until 7:00 p.m.

FOOD PANTRY
Thank you very much for your contribution of food items to the church pantry. All donations are appreciated.

Martha's Ministry St. Bernadette Church 

No meetings are held in July or August. The next meeting will be on: 

September 13, 2017

Dues for the year 2017:

Dues for 2017 are $15.00 per person. Checks should be made out to:

ST. BERNADETTE’S SILVER AND GOLD SOCIETY
If you are unable to attend a meeting please mail your dues to: 




Marilyn Kauffmann




2116 Trefoil Lane




Fuquay-Varina, NC 27526

If dues were not paid by April 30th the member is considered delinquent and will not receive the newsletter after May. If, for any reason, you cannot get the dues in on time please contact Marilyn Kauffmann.
IMPORTANT –

If there are any changes to your personal profile – name, address, phone, e-mail, etc.

Please give or send them to:

Marilyn Kauffmann





Jeanne Woods

919-740-8497


or


919-285-4726

mkauffmann7@gmail.com


                     woodsjeanne@yahoo.com

If you know of any member who is not receiving the Newsletter please ask that person to call or e-mail Marilyn (919-740-8497) or Jeanne (919-285-4726).

If you are receiving the newsletter by regular mail and do have an e-mail address please give that e-mail address to Marilyn Kauffmann.

If you are receiving an e-mail containing a copy of the newsletter that you cannot open please contact Jeanne Woods.

SUNSHINE-
Jeanne Woods will take care of the Sunshine committee. If you know of any member who needs a card please contact Jeanne at 919-285-4726 or woodsjeanne@yahoo.com
IMPORTANT INFORMATION FOR THE PICNIC IN OCTOBER-

The picnic will be held on Wednesday, October 11, 2017 at Lake Wheeler Park. This is the date of our regular meeting. There will be no regular meeting in October.
Volunteers will be requested at the June meeting to bring certain food items. A list will be available with those items- for example, desserts that will not melt, salads, beans.

Please be prepared to sign up for something. 

Don’t forget the Knights of Columbus Bingo on Thursday night in the Church hall.
WELCOME NEW MEMBERS-
Eileen Donovan

Fuquay-Varina, NC
Ellen Mathis


Fuquay-Varina, NC

ACTIVITIES COMMITTEE –

Have a wonderful summer!
There is a trip planned going to Virginia Beach and Williamsburg, Virginia in April, 2018.

The trip will be for five days and four nights. It will probably be during the first week of April. More information will follow in September.

Anita Kretchik – anitakretchik@gmail.com, 919-542-4672

Mary Ellen Goldsmith – mary_ellen_g@hotmail.com, 919-977-8036
Thank you for taking the time to read this newsletter. Have a wonderful Summer.

Jeanne Woods

Newsletter Chairperson
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